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The National Federation of the Blind

of Illinois

Chicago Chapter
Invites you, your family, and friends to a PICNIC!!

Lincoln Park Zoo

Saturday, July 17, 2010 at 12:00 noon

Our gathering spot will be the tables at the Landmark Café (near the penguin house). This area is located immediately inside and to the left (north) of the west entrance to the zoo.

The picnic is scheduled to begin at noon and will continue throughout the afternoon. Food is available nearby for purchase at Lincoln Park Zoo concession stands or you may bring your own picnic lunch. 

This picnic promises a unique opportunity to meet other blind/visually impaired children, teenagers, and adults. So if you like sunshine, good food, lively conversation, and just plain FUN, the NFBI Chicago Chapter PICNIC is the place to be!

Travel by Bus: Take the 151 bus to the Webster stop. The bus will leave you off at the main entrance to the zoo. Travel east to enter and then veer north (left) to find the area near the Landmark Café. 

Travel by Car: Parking is on the west side of the zoo (Cannon Drive) --- Paratransit drop-off address is 2200 N. Cannon Drive
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                    Questions:
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   Jemal Powell (708) 557-7979                       
                              or

      Kelly Doty (847) 390-1738
                  kelly@dls.net
